RECEIED
Dec 31, 2015 JAN 04 2016

Legislative Hearing Officer CITY CLERK

RE: license number 20150003362

I do NOT believe this should be granted due to several reasons.
A.  Said property is across the street from a day care with young children.
B. This is a residential neighborhood. The hours are not appropriate.
C. The few extra parking spaces would not be enough and restaurant parking
would still interfere with neighbors parking.

I might agree if the hours were licensed at weekdays 6pm to 10 pm and Saturday
and Sunday.

Sincerely

Susan Sjodahl =l AM
781 Randolph Ave d}}

St. Paul MN 55102

651-290-2822



